
 
 

                      
Cummins Cold Weather Operation 

(REFERENCE TECH TIP #14-0101REVA) 
 

Complaint  “MIL” light and buzzer are going off first thing in the morning when cold 
 

Cause  There are “several” codes which cause the “MIL” light and many of those codes are cold 
weather related. One such code is #3542 is cold weather related and Cummins issued 
TSB #140153 (below) concerning it. 
 

Correction  Cummins recommends following their Service Bulletin #3379009 “Operation of Diesel 
Engines in Cold Climates” (below) as well as using a winter front to assist in reducing the 
time to increase engine compartment temperatures. 

 

 
To assist our customers with this issue, we will include winterfronts on orders 

placed this year. Those customers who do not want winterfronts will need to inform 
their salesperson. 

 

As a Parts Special we are offering a 15% discount on all winterfronts. 

 
 

For more information contact our nearest Service Department 
 

Chittenango: 315-687-3969 or 1-800-962-5768  Daryl Wallace or Brian Lamaitis 
Rochester:     585-424-3320 or 1-800-463-3232  Gary Chichester or Dave Schaub 
Ravena:          518-756-1111 or 1-866-867-1111  Ben Reiling 

 
 

Customer Service Representatives 
 

Eastern Region   Gary Bigness 845-500-3707 
Central Region   JJ Richmond 315-559-3999 
Western Region   Mike Panzica 716-908-3186 
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